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From: BRIAN GREGORY <bmgregory uk@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:26 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject:

hi

my name is brian gregory i trade forex, please dont take away my chance to earn a living and provide a future for me and my
family, your proposals to change the leverage requirments will do just that,or at the best make it even harder. in the world we
live in chances of opportunity are becoming less and less please just leave it alone thanks.

brian.



